
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

  

  

Feedback Form 

Northeastern Ontario Electricity Planning Webinar
#2 – September 13, 2022 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name: Denis Duguay 

Title: Chief Administrative Officer 

Organization: Township of Chapleau 

Email:  

Date:  September 27, 2022 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Northeast Bulk Planning 
engagement webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

Following the September 13, 2022 engagement webinar, the Independent Electricity System 
Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback on the options considered to meet emerging needs and provide 
a foundation for future growth in Northeast Ontario and draft recommendations. The webinar 
presentation and recording can be accessed from the engagement web page. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by October 4, 2022. If you wish to provide 
confidential feedback, please submit as a separate document, marked “Confidential”. Otherwise, to 
promote transparency, feedback that is not marked “Confidential” will be posted on the engagement 
webpage. 
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Topic Feedback 

What feedback do you have regarding 
the draft recommendations?  Township of Chapleau Council passed a resolution #20-245 

on September 26, 2022 to authorize the CAO provide 
feedback to Northeastern Ontario Electricity requesting the 
new corridor recommended from Timmins to Wawa be 
situated near the Township of Chapleau. 

What other information should be 
considered in finalizing the recommended 
solutions and final report?  

The Township of Chapleau and surrounding communities  
could benefit having the corridor from Timmins to Wawa 
go through the Township of Chapleau, offering possible 
industry growth, sustainability to its current industry 
demand with an importance on dependability. 

How can the IESO continue to engage 
with the community as these 
recommendations are implemented, or to 
help prepare for future bulk and regional 
planning work? 

General Comments/Feedback 
There would be merit to consider having the new infrastructure corridor from Timmins to Wawa be 
situated near the Township of Chapleau. The Township of Chapleau and its First Nation area 
communities could capitalize on the potential benefits of the new infrastructure build. For example, 
the new build would improve the reliability of service in the region and allow for future expansion 
which is currently limited. 
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